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San Luis Obispo County Supervisor Bruce Gibson Has Been Served a 
“Notice of Intention to Recall” 

 

San Luis Obispo, California – San Luis Obispo County, District 2 Supervisor, Bruce Gibson was 
served with a “Notice of Intention to Recall” at his home on Friday, October 27th, 2023 by the 
Committee to Support the Recall of Supervisor Bruce Gibson (further referred to as the “Committee”).  

The Committee is comprised of San Luis Obispo County concerned citizens and forgotten taxpayers 
from all walks of life and party affiliations.  The Committee firmly believes that a change in leadership 
is necessary to restore the values and integrity of San Luis Obispo County.  

Bruce Gibson’s 15 years as Supervisor have been marred by numerous citizen allegations of 
behavior unbecoming of a Public Servant. Allegations include: violations of his Oath of Office to the 
Constitutions of the United States and California State, violations of the Ralph M. Brown Act, a sense 
of contempt and disregard for the forgotten taxpayers of SLO County, verbal abuse and mockery of 
public speakers during Board of Supervisors’ meetings, and most recently, the misrepresentation of 
SLO County’s legislative platform at the State level.   

At a Press Conference in Sacramento, held on August 17, 2023, Bruce Gibson spoke in his capacity 
as the “2nd District Supervisor for the County of San Luis Obispo” and as the 1st Vice President of 
the California State Association of Counties (CSAC).  Mr. Gibson strongly expressed his support of 
California ACA1, an amendment that would lower the voting threshold for raising taxes from a 
required two-thirds majority vote to a mere 55% majority vote. This is in complete opposition to the 
SLO County Board of Supervisor’s unanimous vote in February, 2023 to continue its support of 
Proposition 13 as a part of its state legislative platform.  California taxpayers have enjoyed property 
tax protections under Proposition 13 since 1978.  ACA1 would destroy that.  

The recall effort will involve a vigorous campaign to collect the estimated 7,500 registered voter 
signatures required in District 2. This campaign will be a rallying cry for citizens who seek a new 
direction - one that truly represents the needs and aspirations of our vibrant community. 

For more information, or to get involved, contact the Committee to Support the Recall of Supervisor 
Bruce Gibson, info@RecallBruceGibson.com. 
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